
Dear Parents,

Please allow me to introduce myself!

I have been married to Jay for twenty five years, and we get to be parents to Landry, our nineteen
year old daughter. Our family has had the privilege of living in five states and China!
My husband has worked for non-profits and been on church staff. We lived as missionaries on a
college campus in China, and our family attends Calvary East Valley Church in Gilbert. Life has
been anything but boring! In addition to full time ministry, my husband and I have a combined
forty plus years of teaching experience, including public, private, and homeschool.

I knew from my time in public school that it is all too common for the love of learning to be
socialized out of kids. We wanted something different for our daughter. I wanted her to love
learning and to love reading. So we began homeschooling in first grade, and we never stopped!
Landry graduated from our homeschool in May, 2023.

While living and serving as Christian missionaries in China, we had the privilege of visiting many
countries. God has given our family a heart to learn about other cultures, and we have a
ministry at ASU where we get to share the gospel with international students from all over the
world!

In this class your child will travel the globe, stamping their passport along the way! All while
learning Language Arts, Geography, and the Bible! We will discover the Fruit of the Spirit and
meet Heroes of the Faith, through engaging Circle Time, Read Alouds, Writer’s Workshop, and
Poetry! Your child will gain an understanding of other cultures, making and tasting foods from
around the world. What a privilege to learn about and pray for the people God has created from
all over the world!

I have a Bachelor of Science Degree in Elementary Education with an Early Childhood
Endorsement. I also have a Master of Education Degree in Educational Administration. I hold a
Lifetime Teaching Certificate in Texas and I have a current Fingerprint Clearance in Arizona.

Over the past twenty eight years I have taught around four hundred students in multiple
settings, including nine years in Kindergarten and First Grade. The more experiences I have,
the more I believe that homeschooling is truly the very best! Homeschooling our daughter was a
gift, and I am honored to partner with homeschool families to provide this rich and meaningful
learning environment! Please consider joining us!

Sincerely, Jennifer Stow, M.Ed


